
Public Notice – CDBG DR17 Multifamily

On Friday, July 17, 2020, the City of Houston (City), through its
Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD),
posted a Public Notice in the Houston Chronicle proposing to
award up to $11,000,000.00 Hurricane Harvey Community
Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery 2017 grant funds
(CDBG-DR 17) to the Dian Street Villas multifamily project.
The City is issuing this notice to increase the original City
Council approved CDBG-DR17 award of $11,000,000.00, by
$1,344,404.00 of CDB-DR17 funds, bringing the new proposed
total award to $12,344,404.00. The loan will be used towards the
new development of Dian Street Villas, to be located at 1433 Dian
Street and 1800 W. 15th Street, Houston, TX 77008.

The public has thirty days to comment on these proposed
items. The thirty-day period extends from Friday, September
15, 2023, through Sunday, October 15, 2023. Upon completion
of the thirty-day public comment period, HCDD will take this
item to City Council. For additional information on this item,
contact Metchm Lohoues-Washington at (832) 394-6180.
Written comments can be submitted by email to Anne.Lohoues-
Washington@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-
Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our
Complaints and Appeals Process, please access the following:
https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and https://
houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information
about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s website
at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


